Dear Nazareth Families,

I am excited to be joining this wonderful community. During this time of uncertainty, I commit to regular communication to keep you updated on the latest Nazareth School news.

I recorded a couple of short videos, while on campus my first week...I hope you enjoy!

Parent Video: <a href="https://youtu.be/OaxC1TrgcR0">https://youtu.be/OaxC1TrgcR0</a>

Student Video: <a href="https://youtu.be/D3DWqlyM7-4">https://youtu.be/D3DWqlyM7-4</a>

I appreciate your understanding and flexibility as protocols continue to change in order to best serve our students. I am on campus Monday through Friday, until the first day of school, so please feel free to reach out: <a href="mailto:principal@nazarethschool.org">principal@nazarethschool.org</a> or 619-641-7987.

For those of you who may have missed my May introduction letter, it is attached to this email. Just a reminder: Summer Packets are for student enrichment this year and completion is not required.

With a Happy Heart,

Mrs. René Coons Principal Nazareth School, San Diego 619-641-7987